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New Reply to Ticket

 

Hi Patricia Cross,

 

A reply has been added by Sandy Pullara to your ticket #14266. Please click on the following link to
view and reply to the message #14266. You can also view the ticket message below and reply back to
this email to respond.

 

Ticket Message:

Patricia,

The Ladder fire truck is a routine, replacement capital item and does not require a property owner
vote. The new ladder truck will replace a 25 year old existing ladder truck.

A Property Owner vote is required for new and expansion capital budget items or projects that exceed
the $1million dollars plus CPI.

Sandy Pullara

POA Board of Directors

spullara@bigcanoepoa.org

 

Thanks and Regards,

Ask the POA
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